
DMO SCREEN ANNOUNCEMENT: 7 OCTOBER 2019 
 
FOLLOWING CONSULTATION BY THE DMO, NO GILT TENDER TO BE SCHEDULED THIS WEEK 
 
In response to earlier representations from some market participants recommending the 
scheduling of a long conventional gilt tender, the DMO held a short consultation earlier 
today to gauge the extent of market participants’ interest in any such tender. 
 
Following the receipt of market feedback to that consultation, the DMO has decided that a 
gilt tender will not be scheduled this week. The DMO is grateful for the feedback received 
and, as usual, remains open to future recommendations for gilt tenders. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


